From: STEPHEN METCALF Sent: 01 May 2021 17:10 To: Salter, Tim <tim.salter@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> Subject: Planning Inspectorate Case :- APP/A1720/W/21/3271412 Land to the South of Romsey Ave</tim.salter@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Dear Sir,
I wish to observe the above case that you will be hearing as from the 10th August 2021.
I understand you will only consider NEW information.
I have placed my many comments against this development so far on the Fareham Borough Council website concernng Foreman Home's application.
I'm sure you will be well aware the Fareham Borough Council Planning Committee voted 7 - 0 against the application on many grounds, especially regarding the environmental and access ground.
Please can you confirm you have received this email.
Regards
Steve Metcalf